
Town of Goshen-Board of Fire Commissioners 
Regular Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, September 1, 2021 7:00PM 
 

Present:  Chairman William Lane, Donald Sage, Tony Damiani 

Excused:  Alternate Lisa Foster  

Call Meeting to Order:  Bill Lane called the meeting to order at 7:02PM.  

Reading of the Minutes:  The minutes of the regular meeting of August 4, 2021 were reviewed 

by the Commissioners.  

IN A MOTION made by Don Sage and seconded by Tony Damiani, it was VOTED to accept the 

minutes from the August 4, 2021 regular meeting as submitted. Bill Lane abstained. Motion 

carries.  

Fire Chief’s Report: Erin reported on behalf of Chief Barry Hall. The Company responded to 27 

EMS calls, 2 out of town water rescue calls and 8 automatic alarm fire calls for a total of 37 calls 

this month.   

The EMT, EMR, bridge class is set up and the Recreation Department is advertising and doing 

the registration for it. It will begin October 4 and run through January 2022.  There is no cost to 

Goshen residents who sign on to be a member for at least one year with the Fire Company.  

IN A MOTION by Don Sage and seconded by Tony Damiani, it was VOTED to accept the Fire 

Chief’s report as presented.  

Correspondence: None 

Fire Marshal’s report:  No report was received. 

Bills: All qualifying bills and vouchers were reviewed on report provided by the Clerk and 

vouchers signed.  

IN A MOTION made by Tony Damiani and seconded by Don Sage, it was VOTED to accept 

and pay bills as submitted with the exception of Airgas and Uline which show tax. These bills to 

be discussed with the companies by the Clerk to rectify the tax charge. Motion carries 

Old Business: The new pick up truck purchased by the Company is out at Pittsfield 
Communications for installation of radios and lights. The graphics should be done after Pittsfield 
is done with their install 
 
New Business:  None 
 
OTHER BUSINESS TO COME BEFORE THE BOARD: None 

IN A MOTION by Tony Damiani and seconded by Don Sage, it was VOTED to adjourn the 

meeting at 7:13pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Erin Reilly 
Commission Clerk 


